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Washington, D.C. 20555
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Subject: River Bend Station - Unit 1 |
Docket No. 50-458
License No. NPF-47
Supplemental Response to Generic Letter 88-20

File Nos. G9.5, G9.33.4 .'
RBG-41124
RBF1-94-0144

Gentlemen:

This letter updates Entergy Opemtions, Inc., (EOI) supplemental response to Generic Ietter 88-
20, Supplement 4, dated June 23,1994. In that response EOI indicated that the Individual Plant ;

Evaluation of External Events (IPEEE) for River Bend Station (RBS) would be submitted by
December 31,1994. The majority of the IPEEE for RBS has been completed. The Fire,
Seismic and Other External Events Analyses have been completed and no vulnerabilities i
were identified. However, the Peer Review process and discussions with other EOI sites
showed that the level of conservatism in the Fire Analysis portion of the IPEEE varied from i

site to site. In an effon to understand these differences, RBS believes that it is pmdent to
funher compam the methodology and assumptions between the EOI sites prior to submittal f

of its IPEEE. Even after fulther comparison of the methodology and assumptions, the level
of conservatism in the site analyses may differ due to differences in the availability of
information and the design characteristics of the sites. As discussed recently with NRC
staff, RBS is revising its IPEEE submittal date to June 27,1995. This will provide the time

- necessary to compare the methodology and assumptions used in the RBS Fim Analysis to
those used at other EOI sites.
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Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact
Mr. O. P. Bulich of my staff at (504) 336-6251.

Sincerely, *
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JJF/jem

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission :

Senior Resident Inspector
P.O. Box 1051
St. Francisville, LA 70775 ;

i

Mr. D. Wigginton
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop Ol3-H-3
Washington, DC 20555
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